
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting April 27, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:34 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks and Art Pichette. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 4/7/21 passed 3-0. 
 
After a brief discussion of the bids received, a motion was made to recommend Mr Gutter to 
the Selectboard for the gutter work needed, for $5,839.50.   They gave the best price, are well 
known and from the area. The motion passed 3-0. 
 
Art reported that he has been in touch with Jim Faulkner about the door replacement work.  
We hope to get an estimate within a week or so.  The company Hardware Specialties, 
recommended by Phillips Manufacturing in Easthampton, may supply the materials for the 
front and side doors, while the back and basement doors could be procured at RK Miles. 
 
As far as insulation, Earthlight has yet to talk to Cozy Home.  RK Energy (also through 
Eversource) is moving along. 
 
The lighting project through Earthlight is showing no apparent progress.  No new contract, no 
cut sheet. 
 
On the Town Hall floor refinishing, a motion was made to inform the Selectboard that the best 
number we have for the cost is a November 2020 estimate from Dion for $7,500.  They can 
decide what number to put on the warrant.  The motion was passed 3-0. 
 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday My 5, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:14 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


